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26 June 2024 

To the Australian Electoral Commissioner 

I am writing to express my objection to the proposed boundary change that would move my suburb, 
Princes Hill, from the City of Melbourne electorate to the City of Wills. This change would disrupt our 
community's long-standing representation and connection with the City of Melbourne. The unique 
needs and interests of our suburb are closely aligned with the City of Melbourne, and moving to a 
different electorate will not serve our community's best interests.  

I urge you to reconsider this proposal and maintain our suburb within the City of Melbourne electorate. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 
Justine Woodford 
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